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At the time of writing, the full count of representations received is as follows: 

 132 In favour 

 51 In objection 

 4 raising issues and not expressing an opinion either way. 

 

Members are reminded that those comments in support that relate solely to the proposed 

operator rather than to the use and/or location are not material considerations – these 

would be the case in any number of different situations, and are not specific to this 

particular application for an A1 retail unit.  

The two reps most recently received which are significant in length and detail, the first from 

local residents, the second from the owners of the Kingfisher Centre, are attached for 

information.   The information from the Kingfisher Centre has been passed to our viability 

consultants and a response will be available on the day of the meeting.    

An update containing it will be produced as early in the day as possible and distributed 

amongst committee members and on the website with the other agenda papers. 

 


